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Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

 

It was wonderful to hear that many of our Lisieux families made the 

most of the mid-term break by enjoying the beautiful weather locally 

or getting away for a few days. I hope all students have returned 

refreshed and ready for the final school weeks of 2020. 

Last week, Friday Flow recommenced and there was a happy buzz 

around the school. Not only were students learning new skills, but the 

opportunities to develop cross-age relationships were incredibly 

rewarding.  

 

Tomorrow our Year 5/6 students will head out for a stand-up paddle 

boarding experience. This is part of their senior leadership program, 

giving them the opportunity to learn skills such as negotiation, 

confidence and positive peer connection. 

 

While 2020 has had its challenges for schools, our Leadership Team at 

Lisieux has used some of the additional planning time this year to 

develop, in consultation with the broader staff, a revised approach to 

the delivery of curriculum for 2021. We will be launching a booklet 

via our website within the coming weeks, called Learning @ Lisieux 

which will showcase our particular philosophy and approach, 

including what we have named Seeds for Growth, and new programs 

you will come to know as Discovery and Beach Discovery. We’re 

looking forward to sharing it with you. 

 

Our first Prep 2021 Transition Session was cancelled due to COVID 

restrictions. The second morning has been revised to have 2 one hour 

sessions per morning. Details have been emailed to all 2021 Prep 

parents and we look forward to welcoming all new Preps on Thursday 

12th November. 

 

God’s blessings for the week ahead, 

 

Susan Ryan 

Principal 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
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PRAYER 
 

OUTDOOR LEARNING PHOTO OF THE WEEK 

ARTROOM REQUEST 

As part of our Friday flow "Growing Things" group we will be making herb baskets and 

terrariums. If anyone has excess small to medium size baskets, wooden boxes, fish tanks or 

glass fish bowls they no longer need, we would love to use them. ALSO....we are still looking to 

find Sleeping Beauty's spinning wheel. If anyone knows where we can borrow one, please let 

Madame Righetti know. 
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P & F NEWS 

WEEK 5 PHOTOS 

Creating Lasting Memories! 
Our limited edition tea towel and apron design will be made up of self-portraits drawn by all our 

children. 

The pictures and names will be arranged all together as a commemorative design for the whole Lisieux 

community. The design will be screen printed in navy onto premium 100% white cotton tea towels, and 

white onto navy blue aprons.  

Don’t forget to order a few extras for family members and your keepsake box. Tea towels and aprons 

can be ordered online athttps://www.expressions.com.au/r?id=b782ba 

To ensure delivery before Christmas, they must be ordered by November 13. 

Thanks for your support 

Lisieux P and F Committee 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprotect-au.mimecast.com%2Fs%2Ff0B7CANpGoTnxOzH8jkLi%3Fdomain%3Dexpressions.com.au&data=04%7C01%7C%7C25425d12fe1144f854a408d87ee48ae1%7C813248f1bf774683b8da2576cf122294%7C0%7C0%7C637398867370563533%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=SDoZXIOU%2FI7A2CVp5FUgxZMNIg4lprdtun4zmLy%2FsTM%3D&reserved=0
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It’s on again! Beached Duck Race No2 

 

Have a “quack” by adopting a duck in the Lions Club of Torquay’s 

Beached Duck Race No 2. 

 

9.30am Saturday November 14th  

 COVID Safe  

$5/duck, numbers limited. All funds will go to Lions projects 

serving our community. 
 

Please go to our Facebook page or torquay.vic.lions.org.au for 

further information on ticket purchasing and prizes. 

 

Lions Club of Torquay 

 


